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Moore-l.ove, Karla

From: Larry Southall [larry.southall@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 8:58 AM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Re: Public comment before city council
Hi Karla,

Sorry for the delay in responding. Yes, please schedule me for Feb. 20th or the next available date. My
topic will be:

"A request that the City, as the responsible funding entity, study the original test documents from the
housing discrimination audit testing performed by the Fair Housing Council of Oregon in 2010-11 to
determine the validity of the claims made, and release a quantitative report of the City's study to the
public and press."

Please let me know about date and time. [ will submit the required documentation to you when I come to
the council meeting.
Thank you,

Larry Southall
Cell 503-819-2119
On Fri, Jan 25, 2013 at 4:46 PM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Lovedeportlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hello Larry,

The next available date for Communications to City Council is February 20th. Let me know if
this date will work for you, what your topic and address are and I will schedule you for this
date.

Regards,
Karla

Karla Moore-Love | Council Clerk
Office of the City Auditor
503.823.4086

From: Larry Southall [mailto:larry.southall@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2013 4:24 PM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Public comment before city council

Hi Karla,

I was able to arrange a public comment time slot to city council through you last year and hope
that I can do so again. If so, could you please let me know what dates you have coming up with
times open for public comment?

2/4/2013
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Thank you,

Larry Southall

2/4/2013
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